* SS Peter & Paul Catholic Primary School >+

Weekly Newsletter to Parents
Friday 28th September 2018

Autumn 1 - Week 04

Dear Parents, Staff and Children,

Thank you to all of the parents who attended the ‘Parent

Academy Consultation” meeting yesterday. | know those in

attendance found it informative and hope they can see the

positives of becoming art of an academy. | have attached a

copy of the presentation for all parents to read. A copy of

the minutes from the meeting will be sent out to parents as y oy

soon as they are ready. Please remember, you can ask any EX

questions directly to the specially designated e-mail address Neil Porter —
alternatively Head Teacher

you can contact me anonymously via a letter in the box in the entrance hall.

It was a lovely Key Stage 1 Mass led by Year 3 yesterday, | was so impressed by the
confident reading by all of the children, it was a pleasure to witness. My thanks go to
Mrs Pawley for preparing the Mass and the children so well.

Well done to Year 5 who enjoyed a fabulous Class Trip to Mary Arden Farm this
week, their excellent behaviour and attitude to learning was praised by the venue so
| thank Mrs Wright, Mrs Lines and our parent volunteers for representing our school.

We welcome BBC Midlands Today in school today as we continue to try and gather
support for our Save Our School funding initiative, highlighting the need for the
government to stop the cuts to education budgets, impacting negatively on the
learning opportunities for our children. Lets hope we can make the desired impact.

Please remember to send in Harvest Festival Mass donations for Thursday’s Mass.
I’'m looking forward to our Reception Family Welcome Mass on Sunday morning. It is
always a special way of making our new families feel part of our school community
so | will see you all there at 9.30 am. Have a great weekend.

Also, we welcome Gonzalo Gil Garcia in Y6 and his family to our school community.

God Bless...

Contact Details
Kingsbury Road
Erdington
B24 9ND
0121 675 6028

BIRMINGHAM TERM DATES

2018 2019 2018
New Monday Monday Monday
Term 3rd 7th 29th
Begins Sept January April
1st Half- Friday Friday Friday
Term 26th 15th 24th
Ends October | February May
2nd Half- | Monday Monday Monday
Term 5th 25th 3rd
Begins Nov February June

Term Friday Friday Friday
Ends 21st 12th 19th
Dec April July

SCHOOL FUND DONATIONS

(now including standing orders)

Week 04

School Fund can be paid weekly, monthly
or termly. The suggested amount is £1.00
per week. Thank you to all those parents
who pay regularly in cash or by standing
order. Thank you all for your support.

School Mobile Phone
Please use for urgent
contact out of office

hours (3.30 pm - 8.00 am):

07885 235 496



mailto:academyconsultation@ssptrpl.bham.sch.uk?subject=Question
http://www.ssptrpl.bham.sch.uk
mailto:enquiry@ssptrpl.bham.sch.uk

NEWS

We will keep you informed, please read this information carefully.

e Harvest Festival Mass—Please can we ask parents to send in donations of
non-perishable food for our Harvest Festival Mass next week. All the food
collected will be displayed in Church before it is given to those that need it
most via the ‘Fireside Centre’. Thank you for your generosity and support.

e Football Team ESPSFA Fixture—Well done to our new team for this season,
beating Audley Primary 3-2 then drawing with Blakenhale 2-2. Jesse Ejiogu,
Jake Duke, Aidan McElwaine, Wiktor Krzeminski, James Hughes, Kamarni
Gerroni, George Hillier & Laurence Clifford all played brilliantly. Well done.
A big thank you to Mr Leydon for coaching the team so well, great job!

e Cashless— The cashless payment system went live on Monday 24th Sept.
Please ensure that you have registered & downloaded the ParentMail App.

e Swimming—Y6 will need their kit for the next week on Thursday.

¢ Kerala Flood Crisis—A big thank you to parent, Mrs Jacob, who told the
children all about the effects of the devastating flood in assembly this week.
To help the survivors to rebuild their lives, we’re having a non-uniform day
on Friday 5th October where we ask for a donation of at least £1.00 which
we will send to those who need it. It is our way of fulfilling our Catholic duty
by supporting those in God’s world who need it most. Thank you.

e Progress on Infant Playground Plans—Just a brief update to say that the
£10,000 is still sitting waiting to be used as | am still awaiting the outcome
of our funding bid. They have come back to me as they require some more
detailed information which | will submit asap, | am trying to ensure that |
can get the best possible value for money for our children on this project so
the funding bid is key. | will keep you updated as the process continues but
your patience is appreciated as it is not a quick process! Sorry.

e SENCO—Mrs Calvert-Lyons will be holding her next SEN drop in session on
Thursday 11th October between 9.30 to 10.00 am. Please phone the school
office or e-mail:- senco@ssptrpl.bham.sch.uk, to book a session.

e Admissions for Reception Class September 2019 — Please be aware the
e-admissions online application entry opened up on 3rd September on the
Birmingham City Council website. There is NO paper application available
for 2019, all applications MUST be submitted via the website. If parents do
not have access to a computer or tablet then you can either visit your local
library to use a computer there, or you may pop into school where we will
arrange for a computer here to be available.

e Late Collection of Children at the end of the school day—We have a few
families who, for a variety of reasons, are late collecting their child from
school at the end of the day; after 3.20 pm. If your child is not collected by
3.45 pm, they will be taken over to Leading Light Club in the Parish Hall and
you will be charged £8.00 per child for the session. My school staff are
wasting valuable time looking after children when they should be doing
other things. Please phone if you're going to be late.

e SPFA Reception Welcome ‘Monster Mash’ Disco—On Friday 12th October
we are holding our welcome disco for our Reception families in the Parish
Hall. See the SPFA page on this newsletter for more details. You can now
book your tickets online at www.pta-events.co.uk/spfa

¢ St Paul’s School for Girls Open Morning—On Thursday 4th October @
9.45—11.00 am. E-mail spellowe@stpaulgl.bham.sch.uk to attend.

IMPORTANT DIARY DATES

Reception Welcome Mass
Sunday 30th September @ 9.30am

Y4 - Whole School Harvest Festival
Thursday 4th October @ 9.15 am

Non-Uniform Day - Kerela Flood
Friday 5th October 2018

Y3 Trip to Cadbury World
Wednesday 10th October 2018

Academy Consultation Closes @ 5 pm
Friday 12th October 2018

SPFA Reception Welcome Disco
Friday 12th October @ 6.00 pm

Y6 - KS2 School Mass
Thursday 18th September @ 9.15 am

School Open Afternoon
Thursday 23rd October @ 1.30 pm

Parents Evening @ 3.30 - 6.00 pm
Wed 24th & Thurs 25th October

Y3 - KS1 School Mass
Thursday 25th October @ 9.15 am

Break Up for Half-Term Holiday
Friday 26th October @ 2.00 pm

TRAINING DAYS

e Monday 3rd September 2018
e Tuesday 4th September 2018
e Monday 7th January 2019

e Monday 29th April 2019

e One To Be Confirmed
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SS Peter & Paul School Mass Times
W Thursday 4th October 2018 @ 9.15 am
Whole School Children & Families - Led by Year 4
Harvest Festival Mass

The details of our next school Mass will be in this newsletter each week. All parents, family members & Parish
are invited to come and join our Mass celebration so please pop in if you have time to spare. See you soon.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS

Monday (3.20 - 4.20 pm)
- Y5&6 Football Club

Tuesday (3.20 - 4.20 pm)
- KS2 Monster Craft Club

Wednesday (3.20 - 4.20 pm)

Thursday (3.20 - 4.20 pm)
- KS1 Monster Craft Club

Friday (2.00 - 3.00 pm)
- Y3&4 Football Club



http://www.pta-events.co.uk/spfa
mailto:spellowe@stpaulgl.bham.sch.uk?subject=St%20Paul's%20School%20for%20Girls%20Open%20Morning

This week in school... Year 5 Tudor Children

GENERAL INFORMATION

Copies of the newsletter with
a larger font are available in
the School Reception for
people with visual needs and
on the school website.

www.ssptrpl.bham.sch.uk
Punctuality — School starts at 8.50 am
& closes at 3.20 pm Monday to Thursday.
Every Friday it’s open 8.50 am to 2.00 pm.
Punctuality is important to ensure a good
school day for both children and staff.
Security - Once children have been
dropped off at school they must not,
under any circumstances, leave the school
premises.
Pupil absence - If your child is
absent from school please remember to
phone school before 9.30 am. &
send a note in when your child returns.
Uniform - Please ensure that ALL
school uniform is clearly labelled with
your child’s name.
Dinner money - This is £2.30 per day
(£11.50 per week). Please make cheques
payable to ‘City of Birmingham School
Meals’. Please send dinner money on a
Monday in a SEPARATE envelope to all
other monies until we go ‘Cashless’.
School Dinners - If your child
changes their meal pattern from School
dinners to packed lunch or swap from
pizza day to packed lunch we must insist
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Thought for our Diocesan Virtues

Autumn 1 - Compassionate & Loving

Our pupils are taught that it is important to be
compassionate towards others, near and far, especially
those less fortunate; and loving to all of our neighbours

on half a terms notice. Thank you.
Riddle of the Week!!! I

Q: What do you call a sleeping dinosaur?

(See Mr Porter with your answer to check if you’re right!)

Last weeks answer was:
...Sundae School...

by their just actions and forgiving words.
K We live and learn in the light of Christ.

AN

/

Praver of the Week!!!
Prayer to St. Joseph

O glorious St. Joseph, to you God committed the care
of His only begotten Son amid the many dangers of
this world.

We come to you and ask you to take under your
special protection the children God has given us.
Through holy baptism they became children of God
and members of His holy Church.

We consecrate them to you today,
that through this consecration
they may become your foster children.

Guard them, guide their steps in life, form their hearts
after the hearts of Jesus and Mary.

Parish Events
Parish Weekend Masses

Saturday @ 5.00 pm & Sunday @ 9.30 am
(All school Sunday Masses will be at 9.30 am)

Parish Committee Meeting

Tuesday gth October @ 7.00 pm
Entrance via Church to the Sacristy L-shape room.
All are welcome to attend.

As a School and Parish community we should be supporting
these events to make SS Peter & Paul a lively and thriving
Parish, full of joy and community spirit.




Pupil Attendance September 17th September to 21st September 2018 98.31%

% Attendance

99 |

98 |—— —

97 |}— I % Attendance

94

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Congratulations to Year 3 and Reception Class well done for their excellent 100% attendance.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY
We wish the following children a very Happy Birthday:-

Bradley Wiggins, A’Taya Gerroni, Kye Collins, Grace Killarney, Lena Lijo.

13
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Congratulations to these children awarded Star of the Week:- Saint Peter 63 Z\ \;>>
¢ Reception — Emilia Mosakowska Saint Paul 78 /,,/—:,Nw
e Year1— Jaden Jacob Our Lady 71 |
e Year2— A’Taya Gerroni .
e Year 3— Julian Kossecki Saint Joseph 74
e Year4— Natalia Duda R .
e Year 5— Whole class for their excellent school trip behaviour Well done to St Paul. § Our winners.
e Year 6 — Gonzalo Gil Garcia Congratulations!!!
o
Stay Safe Online Spanish Word of the Week
E-Safety is very important! Do you know what (Palabra de la semana)

your child is watching or doing on the internet? " . .
soy simpatico
Top Tips for staying safe online

means... I am friendly.

You can report anyone who is being abusive to

you online or via social media by contacting the

police on www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre

Leading Light Club
Contact Details

07885 235 488 . .
07885 235 491 Thank you for taking time

leadinglightclub@ssptrpl.bham.sch.uk to read our Newsletter.
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Our SPFA will trial an ‘Advertising Page’ in each weeks school
newsletter. Anyone with a small business or service to promote can
pay the SPFA to put their advert on this page.

@@Eﬂ@@ﬂo @N@@ @ For more information please contact:
AM‘IL A@@@@%@@N Kristina Moore on 07950815868 or Kelly Thompson on 07938638541

SPFA Reception
Welcor

' Date: Friday 12" October 2018

'Reception Class Families 18:00pm

| Rest of the School 19:00pm

. Where: SS Peter & Paul Church Hall

!
| Adult £3.50

‘ Child £2.50
! Family of 4 £10.00
Family of 5 £11.00

For tickets see Kristina or Kelly or alternatively book online at:

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/spfa

SPFA SCHOOL UNIFORM

See the attached order form for
any new uniform, especially the

‘Winter Uniform’

for after half-term.

SPFA Bonus Ball Winner
£130.00
Friday 28th September 2018
Ball 17 - Mrs Elaine Eannetta
Well done to you!!!

Get your order in asap to avoid
disappointment.

Order forms are available from
the Entrance Hall or SPFA Page
www.pta-events.co.uk/spfa



http://www.pta-events.co.uk/spfa
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SS Peter & Paul Catholic Primary School Uniform

Place your order by completing this form and returning it either to Kristina Moore
at school or katie@admerchandise.co.uk — Mobile: 07748 685 998 or 07415 360 558.

Forms must be completed or you can also e-mail: katie@admerchandise.co.uk
— we are not able to accept orders through text, social media or messenger.

You can also place your order and pay online if you prefer at: www.pta-events.co.uk
—if you click on uniform and merchandise this shows a full list of all the uniform available.

We have uniform samples available in all sizes. If you are unsure of which size your child will need,
please contact Kristina Moore: 07415 360 558 to arrange a fitting.

Please note that a donation from each order you place will go back to the SPFA to be used towards funds
for the school.

Your order should be ready to collect/delivered to school within 2 weeks, during busy summer periods
orders may take 2/3 weeks.

Please make sure all orders are accompanied with payment. You can pay using cash, bank transfer
direct to the SPFA or with a cheque. Cheques should be made payable to SPFA. If you choose to order
through www.pta-events.co.uk you can also pay through the website.

Any returned cheques due to insufficient funds will incur a charge.

PLEASE SEND A SEPARATE ORDER FORM FOR EACH CHILD

.......................................................................................................................................................................

(Please tick the relevant box below)
Deliver items to school: D Collect from Katie: Deliver items to home:|:|

Payment Method: Cash: [:I SPFA Bank Transfer:

(see next page for bank account details)

GARMENT: QUANTITY: SIZE: Sizes available: PRICE: TOTAL:

Collar: 117 11.5” 12" 12.5” £15.00
137 13.5" 14" per pack

Banner Twin Pack
Long Sleeve Boys shirt
Colour: Tussore

Banner Twin Pack Chest: 22" 24" 26" 28" £15.00
Long Sleeve Girls shirt 30 32) 34” per pack

8
O

Colour: Tussore

| Woodbank
~ | Polo Shirt
Colour: Gold

1-2, 3-4, 58, 7.8, £9.00
9-10, 11-12 Each

CONTINUED OVER



GARMENT: QUANTITY: SIZE: Sizes available: PRICE: TOTAL:

3-4, 4-5, 67, 8-9, 9-10, £12.00
1112, 13 per pack

Amber A Line
Junior Skirt
Colour: Brown

|

Tenby Double Box
Pleat Pinafore

Colour: Brown

3-4, 4-5, 67, 8-9, £19.00
9-10, 11-12 Each

T
| Avon Zip-Fronted Corded 3-4, 4-5, 6-7, 8-9, £13.50
i Gingham Dress 9-10, 11-12 Each

Colour: Yellow

Rowlinson Chest: 247 267 28’ 30" £16.00
Courtelle Acrylic Each
V-Neck Jumper

Chest: 32 34" 36 38" £19.00
Each

Colour: Brown

Chest: 247 26, 28, 30" £17.00
Courtelle Acrylic Each
Cardigan

Colour: Brown

s

Rowlinson D

Chest: 327 347 36! 38" £20.00
Each

NOTES:

TOTAL AMOUNT TO PAY: [z

S

PLEASE NOTE: WE ARE UNABLE TO PROCESS ORDERS WITHOUT PRIOR PAYMENT

SPFA Bank Details for Bank Transfer:
Sort Code: 77-85-41 Bank Account: 41677660

OURITIBEIOEE o navssssiamrsmmniinsanuamisnensssn iesihiamkins

S8 Peter & Paul Catholic Primary School "
Kingsbury Road, Erdington CATHOLIC PRIMARY
Birmingham B24 9ND SCRIGOL
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SS Peter & Paul
Academy Consultation

Parents Consultation Meeting

Thursday 27™" September 2018 @ 5.00 pm

Consultation Period:
Monday 17t" September - Friday 12t October 2018

=

Why change?
Archdiocese of Birmingham directive to secure the future
of Catholic education

Local Authority support is dwindling in terms of quality
and quantity

Local Authority funding stream may be at risk

Additional funds in addition to our current budgets (we get
a percentage of the top slice currently kept by LA to provide
services)

Governors and school management need to protect the
schools and build for the future

Allows the schools to grow and develop and maintain
standards

Gives the schools the freedom it will need in the future



-oreredas suonoadsur g4 UONOAS Y pue pPAsIO [V -
“TOAJ] TBO0] 99IUII0)) AWIPEOY 0} JUNOIJL 0} P[AY AWSpeor yoey -
‘ JO g 031 oeqpad} s siediourid Jo sopIwuod ela [ediouLld yoeq -

AJIqEIUN0dIY
"SJUSPMNIS JIAY) JJOUAq 1S9q 03 $)o3pnq JIdy) asn A3y} MOY JIOAO WOPARIJ I9JeaI) -
supun

'SoANRIUASAIdaY Awdpedy Jo dn opewr uones3dd( Jo
QWIAYDS & 3oy} SIPTUWWO0)) AWIPEIY 0} AWIPEOR [BNPIAIPUI 0} [01U0D [euonerddo dwos d1e39[ap S1030dI( Y], -

"9AQIYIB 0) ASed ‘9onoead dA1RIOqR[[0D
J0J [9AQ] [BOO] AIOA B B SISLLIBQ UMOP YBAIQ 0] PAsh 9q Ued SI103031I(] JO pieog ayi Jo siomod o13ajens pue 1839 Y, -

"SOIUIIPEIE A} [[E SSOIOE JUSWAOIAWI JALIP PUB UOISIA J139)R1IS AU} 1S 0} SWOPIAY/SIYSLI Y} 9ABY SI0IOII(] -

S1033311(J JO pIeog
ZX srediourid pajddd snjd 7x sjudied PIjddd ‘ZX JeiS Pardd ‘(BLIdLI) — SI0JOAII(
uonepunoOy IoYI0 4 + ‘0) JO O JO §) ‘§X SI0J0AI(] UOIIBPUNO, - SIOIAII(] 1 ]:SI0303II(] JO pIeog Jo dn opewr sI QYA -
‘Amouojne
1918313 dARY SIOUIDA0S ) JNQ ‘S[OOYIS PIAUIBIUIBW UL SB SAMUIPLIL UL dWES Y} dIe ddULUIdA03 Jo so[dround oy, -

JUBUIIAOY)
"UoreONP JI[OY)e)) AINIIS 0} POOT UOWIO PuB UOISIA0Ld INO UAYIFUANS 0} d3ULYD JOJ PIJU PuULBISIdPU() -
"adeospue| Surdueyd Ul UOISIA paleys pue jsni} SuIp[ing IdYlo yoed woy Jurured| ‘sdiysuone[ar 3uong -

‘A1epu0das 01 Arewad woiy uonisuen pue dnoiny Idsn[)) d1joyie)) Jno ysnoayj syur Surpue)s Suo -

:S[00Y0S WeYSUIuLIIg Y3JI0N JO UODEBIO(e[[0d JUud.LIn)
‘Topowr Auedwio)) Awapedy-nmiA 10} (0 Jo g swurodde doysig - S[ooyds YA JO A11A3u0|
AU} JOPISUOD 0} SPAAU ASID0I(] - PO DV JA[ Ul IAII[A( WEBYSUTULITY JO 9SIIOIPYIIY ) JO SIISNLIT, 3Y) AYAA

[ Jo g] ‘s1030211(] JO pIeOg © AQ UNI SAMUAPLIL [ENPIAIPUL JO SISISUOD DA - cAUEdWo)) AWIPEIV-DINJA[ © ST JBYAL

— OVIALE SHIBYA,
_— 6V



suone)oadxd g3 pue JudwdAoIdwl J[3S 2INdAS 03 S[OOYIS JI[OYIe)) [BIO] JOYLIM I0J S[00YIS In0 puoAdq yroddns asuesio pue ueid of, -

sannogIp Surgess Areiodwo)
axe 219y} J1 A[qissod pue judwdaoxdun Jjos ur ssa13oxd prder aimods 03 paygnuapr Judwdo[oAdp JO SedIe 1dyM S[00YDS In0o 10J J1oddng -

$321N0S31 JO JudWA0[dIp /3[BIS JO SAMWOU0IH

‘paroxdun 9[qIssod pue papasu AI9YM PUB PAUIBISNS SI JUSWIIAJIYOE PUB JUSWIUIR}IE YSIY 2INSUD [[IM I] -
(S1qe[reae
103u0] ou) T £q papraoid uaaq dARY ISIMIAYIO P[NOM YIIgm padu am 1roddns ay3 asued1o 03 sn sd[oy snjels Awopede DNy -
93uqreyd pue 1xoddns opraoiq -
reuondo jou pue Surpuiq pue pAINONIIS 9q [[IM IOYI50) FUINIOM — JUSWIWIOD [BULIO) JIFIJeIIS -
dreAouul 03 19mod pue Awouoine o udYISudng -
judwRdeuey pue diysioped|

os11adxd pue a3pajmoury Isierdads jo Surreys pue FurudySudns -

11oddns 10ad 03 109d ur asearour uy -

"Tooyds yoed woy 2o1oead 1599 ay3 Surreys pue 3unye], -

“PIIYD d[oyMm a3 — Judwdo[dAdp Jo $103dse [[e ur udIp[Iyd Ino 10§ ssa13oid pue judwure}e SUIPUR)SINO AINIJS O], -
JudwdoaAdp euorssdjoad pue Surwied | ‘Suryoed],

AJunwiuod I9pIm Y} pue p[oYp[oD uonns ‘uoj3ulpig opisno uonednpy oroyie)) 10j Joddns opiaoiq -

PIoYpP[0D UONNG 2P UOISUIPIF Ul SAI[ILIE) PUue USIP[IYD JO I dIOYIe)) Y} uaySudnsg -
Aunuwuio)) doyye)) 3Y) SUrudY)sud.I)S pue UoISSIJA] [0YIe)) ANo Jul[[yng

dAwapede nnjnw e 3uiwiodaq

TeXe) 0 }O S}ijausq Uiewiay3-2g-pomIeym




"SOOIAIQS PAIBYS pue SULIIPIO JAIIBIOGR[[0D Y3NOIy) SSUIABS [RIOUBUL d3NH

*s19Y30 1oddns 03 yoranno SulIdjjo udyM SIIINO0SAI Ul YISUdnS

"JISTA JXU JId) [1IUN snjejs A1033)ed PIjsj() OU dARY S[OOYDS "udzoJJ syuawdgpnl paisyO

'019 {[BLIdJRW pUB [RIOUBUL)

‘uptny ‘s92IN0SAI JO JUdWAO[dIp pue (5193png JO Asn NI0M-wed) (dIYsIOPea] JAIII[[0D

pue pangLysIp aonoeid d9ANBIOGR[[09 (AJ[IgBIUN0IIE :0) saydroidde mau Surdojaad(g
F€7SY SS0L0D SUlYoDa] TN S2132I0.41S SU1Yovaj 91 04 ¢ 39

S[OOUDS [[& SSOIOk JIOM 0} dpew 2q p[nod syuduwurodde o139e19

"3UIpuIq PUB PAINONIS 3q [[IM JYI50) SUIOM — JUSWIIOD [BWIO0) I139)eNS

‘sroquunu [rdnd 19318] YNM S, OVIA 03 d[ge[leA. Surpunj [BUOIPPE “UOISIA WIJ) FUO[ PAIRYS

djo g £q LHA pue LH jo syusunuroddy

.SI0301I(T JO PIROg, FOUBUIJAOL) [[BIIAO PAILYS

Jyels 1oj suonipuod pue Aed umo 33s 03 AJfigqe Ay,

"SABp [00UDS puk SWLId) JO SYISUI[ AU} d3ueyd 03 AJI[Ige Y],

WN[NOLLIND ) JO AIJAI[IP Y} PUNOIR SWOPIAL]

[013U0D AJLIOYINE [BOO] WOLJ WOPIAIL]

¢ ASUBYD PINOM JBYAL
= .



|WO9 DS [[IM - dHLSIO

"SJOOY9S [BNPIAIPUI AQ PAUIR}AI 3 0} SYI0MIAU SUIISTX Y SYUI]
*s3udWdO[AdP Sur[reAdrd I9()0 UM JdUBPIOII®

Ul Ining 9y3 Ul dNUIUOD [[IM pue pajddjoid aq [[1M SUOISUd]

‘(L) "UOISIOAUOD
UO SUONIPUOD PUB SWIJ) dWes U0 paAo[dwd aq 0) daNUUO JJels [[V

"A[[enIur Juwes JY) 9q 0) [00YIS Yoed I0J Ja3png

"JTOOYOS UMO ST J10J 9[qIsuodsal
9g 031 dNUNIUOD [[IM (PTWWOD AWIPLIL) APOg SUIUIIAOS OB

"19)0BIRYD
puB dWeU ‘UOISSIW ‘SOY} JI[oYIe)) SII UIR}dI P[NOM [00YDS Yoer
‘SpJepue]s drwapede Ysiy

_iawes 2y} Aels pjnom jeym
\



[[eY 20ULHUS ) UI X0 3] UI 3)0U B In
10

11081U0))
/, suonsanb Auy

SMIIA
INOA Jeay 01 31| p|nOM I\

R S



